

ZERRO ED

Newsletter
of the
Idaho Chapter
of the
WILDLIFE SOCIETY

Number 10, October, 1966

The enthusiasm and interest expressed by about 20 members of The Idaho Chapter of The Wildlife Society on August 5 and 6 at Twin Falls, convinced the officers of the Chapter that the papers and field trip were very worthwhile. Summer meetings should be continued.

The number of Wildlife Society members living in Idaho is 87 but the number of these members identified with the Idaho Chapter is only 24. Recruitment is necessary or the Chapter will dry up on the vine. One member recruit a member will give the Chapter a healthy increase.

Plan now to put April 7 and 8, 1967 into your schedule for the annual meeting of The Northwest Section of The Wildlife Society. This is the word from Hugh Harper, President of the Section and Ken Hungerford our Regional Representative. The meeting place is the Student Union, University of Idaho, Mosow. You will find the Section meeting a good place to exchange new ideas and find out what is going on in the expanding field of wildlife management.

Elmer R. Norberg Secretary-Treasurer